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As part of our continuous efforts to streamline our product offerings, Federal Signal is discontinuing the LP800 beacon product line.

The Pro LED Beacon is the recommended substitute.

LP800 MODELS 
TO BE DISCONTINUED

DISCONTINUED MODELS

MODEL DESCRIPTION RECOMMENDED SUBSTITUTE

LP800-A Amber LEDs, Amber dome, Class 1 300TMP-A-SB

LP800-B Blue LEDs, Blue dome, Class 1 300TMP-B-SB

LP800-R Red LEDs, Red dome, Class 1 300TMP-R-SB

LP800C-A Amber LEDs, Clear dome, Class 1 300TMPC-A-SB

LP800C-B Blue LEDs, Clear dome, Class 1 300TMPC-B-SB

LP800C-R Red LEDs, Clear dome, Class 1 300TMPC-R-SB

New orders for the discontinued LP800 models will be accepted only while supplies last.

TIMING

PRO LED BEACON IS THE 
RECOMMENDED SUBSTITUTE  

Pro LED Beacon

•	 Single- and dual-color, short and tall LED beacon

•	 Built-in permanent/1-inch pipe mount aluminum die-cast base

•	 (25) flash patterns

•	 Multi-voltage, 12/24 Vdc

•	 Low-power mode

•	 Approvals: SAE J845 Class 1 (Amber, Blue, Red, White), CCR Title 13, IP69K

•	 Five-year warranty

RECOMMENDED REPLACEMENT


